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Dornfeld, Matt (CI-StPaul)

Attachment 4 for Appeal of vacant building designation of 181 Sherburne Ave., Saint
Paul MN 55103-2038

Attachment 4 for Appeal of vacant building designation of 181 Sherburne Ave., Saint Paul MN 55103-2038 is a status

update.

As reported before in Attachment 3, Twin City Handyman canceled appointment (set for sometime between 11 AM and
1 PM) on Monday, June 20, 2022 due to injury and rescheduled for between 12:00 and 2:00 PM on Monday, June 27,
2022. Darren Hones showed up about 1:45 PM, looked at prospective work and said they are booked up for exterior
work for the season and the soonest they could do work on 181 Sherburne Ave.. would be September at best.

| write to show | am actively seeking people to work on the house and | will continue lookihg.



